
A little   

progress 

each day 

adds up to 

big  

results. 

 

Stewart Valley 

    
In October we: 
 Held the SCC Annual General Meeting 
 Celebrated Thanksgiving 
 Held an election 
 Wore our costumes, then enjoyed the Halloween treats 
 

Into November we will:  
 Pause to Remember those who fought for our freedoms      

(NO SCHOOL November 11th) 
 Wear our favourite jersey on November 13th. 
 Pack shoeboxes for Operation Christmas Child Monday,    

November 16th 
 Conduct Parent / Teacher Conferences on Nov 24th & 25th 
       More information will follow. 
 Celebrate Education Week November 23 - 27th 
 Enjoy a day off in lieu or Parent / Teacher Conferences      

(NO SCHOOL November 27th) 
 
October flew by and it looks like everyone has settled into the 
new routines.   
 
This year we will be videoing our Remembrance Day Program. It 
will be available for viewing on Tuesday,  November 10th. Once 
it is completed we will let everyone know how to access it.  
 
There was a good turnout for the SCC Annual Meeting held on 
October 19th. Thank-you to those in attendance as your partici-
pation ensures the students of Stewart Valley School have every          
opportunity possible.  
 
The SRC will be collecting items for the Operation Christmas 
Child Shoeboxes. If you are able to donate, please have items at 
the school no later than November 16th. This will allow them 
time to pack and send them by the deadline.  
 

Our Parent Teacher Conferences will be held from  3:05 - 6:30 
pm on Tuesday, November 24th  and Wednesday, November 
25th. Details are still being finalized, but what we can tell you is 
that they will look completely different this year, as we will not 
be meeting in person. Once we have completed the planning  
process, information will be sent out to all parents.  

One 

step 

at a 

time! 



November 

Birthdays:  

Erika 

Grace 
 

October was another fantastic month of school, although it was much colder than 
the previous one! I believe students and staff are in a rhythm, where we have       
readjusted to work and school. Thank you students and parents for your              
understanding and flexibility as things continue to change and look different from 
past years. Your support is greatly appreciated and will continue to be important     
as the year progresses. 
 

Remembrance Day makes the month of November extra special. Students have 
been preparing writing, artwork, music, etc. for our Remembrance Day video,  
which will replace the traditional Remembrance Day service hosted at the school.   
It will be shared with you prior to November 11th. Also, this 
is an important month as parent-teacher conferences will 
take place on November 24th and 25th, providing an        
opportunity for us to discuss student learning. These      
conferences will be over the phone, and more information 
will come soon.  
 

Let’s have another great month! 
 

From the  

Principal’s Desk 

S.R.C. News 
SRC will be collecting items for Operation Christmas  

Child Shoeboxes. The SRC is asking for one  
item per family along with each  

classroom to bring the following: 
 

 Room 3 is asked to bring non-liquid hygiene supplies      
 and accessories.   

  Room 2 is asked to bring school supplies and                
 accessories.  
 Room 1 is asked to bring small toys and small deflated 
 sports ball.  

The deadline for bringing items to school for packing is  

Monday, November 16, 2020. 



Parent Teacher  

Conferences  

November 24th & 25 from 3:15 - 6:30  

More information will follow 

 

NO SCHOOL  

November 27th  

in Lieu of  

Parent Teacher Conferences 

Please ensure that students have weather appropriate 
clothing. Students will be going outside at recess so       

they need to have clothing that is suitable for the        
weather conditions.  



UPCOMING EVENTS:     

December 18th: SCC Christmas Craft 
December 18th: Last Day of Classes for  
                             Students in 2020 


